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March 19, 2015

Ryan Raab, Natural Resources Program Specialist
Bureau of Water Quality

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

P.O. Box 7921

Madison, WI 53707

Dear Mr. Raab:

Subject: 2015 Water Quality Management Contract & Work Program

Enclosed please find the 2015 Local Water Quality Planning application and the Commission’s
2015 Work Program, in particular, Program Element 1200 regarding Sewer Service Area
Planning and related activities. The Commission adopted this work program on January 30,
2015. This contract proposal would run for a term beginning January 1, 2015 to December 31,
2015. Based on this proposal, the completion of two plan updates, (Rosendale and Forest
Junction), and the continuation of a major urban service area plan, (Fond du Lac) are proposed for
the 2015 calendar year. Additionally, East Central will continue to provide administrative and
review functions for the twenty-six existing sewer service area plans within the region. Also,
included as part of this contract, will be the maintenance of informational resources and SSA plan
materials on East Central’s web-page. All matters relating to Sewer Service Area Planning will
be published on this website.

For 2015, the Commission is requesting a total of $32,000.00

If there are any questions please feel free to contact myself or Eric Fowle at (920) 751-4770.

Sincerely,

7’//1/7\4\/ Q% N )
Joseph W. Huffman
Sewer Service Area Planner

Ce: Fran Keally, WDNR, via SWIMS & email
Lisa Helmuth, WDNR, via SWIMS & email
Johanna Lathrop, WDNR, via email
Ruth Person, WDNR, via email
Eric Fowle, Executive Director, ECWRPC
Pam Scheibe-Johnson, Financial Specialist, ECWRPC

East Central builds relationships and cooperative, visionary growth strategies that keep our region beautiful, healthy, and prosperous.
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